Krupanidhi Education Trust Scholarship Announcement

The Department of Education, CTA is happy to inform that Krupanidhi Education
Trust (KET) based in Bangalore has decided to offer 14 scholarships (tuition fee
free 100% and 50%) to Tibetan students in 2015-16. To qualify to apply for the
scholarship program, the student must have received aggregate of

75% in the XII Grade or equivalent. The KET will then have an entrance test
followed by a set of interviews and group discussions for the final selection
process. For details, please visit their websites. (www.krupanidhi.edu.in)

Those interested Tibetan candidates should contact with and submit application
through CTA Chief Representative Office, Bangalore No. 7, Sampangiramaih
Garden, Srinivagalu, Viveknagar Post, Bangalore - 560047. Ph: 25506842/43
email: chiefrepbangalore(@tibet.net
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